
TO:   Parks and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Disc Golf Course Naming Project 
 
DATE:  January 9, 2024 
 

 
Summary 
 
Over the past several months the City of Breezy Point Parks and Recreation Committee 
Chair, Megan Zierden, has been working with the school district to develop an 
implementation plan for the Committee’s proposed disc golf course naming contest. The 
Chair requested this item be placed on the agenda to provide an update to the 
Committee and receive feedback on the attached document.  



The City of Breezy Point Park and Recreation
committee is asking for input from local kids to help

us in naming our two Disc Golf Courses.

Please complete this form if you want to participate.

Disc Golf Course Name Ideas
1
2

***There are small prizes available for the winning
name idea(s) chosen by the committee. Please
provide contact information here if you want to be
eligible for a prize, otherwise leave it blank if you
prefer to stay anonymous.

Child Name

Guardian
Name(s)

Family
Contact
Information

Phone #: Email:

Completed forms can be dropped off at City of Breezy Point City Hall or emailed to
drunksmeier@cityofbreezypointmn.us???

These must be turned in by Wednesday, February 7???

mailto:drunksmeier@cityofbreezypointmn.us

